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Updates from the Chapter President 
Anthony Sochet, MD, MSc, FAAP 

On behalf of the Society of Critical Care Medicine Florida Chapter 
Board of Directors, we look forward to an upcoming year of 
engagement and opportunity throughout the state. With the 
cancellation of the 51st Annual Congress in Puerto Rico this 
February, we have moved to reschedule our Annual Business 
meeting to correspond with the rescheduled Virtual Congress. The 
annual business meeting will now occur virtually on April 14, 2022, at 
3:00 PM. At that time, we hope to introduce you to the Board and 
committee chairs. This is a great opportunity to hear the ways to get 
involved in your local critical care community. We hope to hear from 
you during Virtual Congress as in the previous year! 
This summer (August-September), our Chapter will be hosting the 
SCCM Multidisciplinary Critical Care Review (MCCR) courses. The 
adult course will occur in Orlando, Florida, at Orlando Regional 
Medical Center September 9-10, 2022. The pediatric course will 
occur in St. Petersburg, Florida, at Johns Hopkins All Children’s 
Hospital. The two-day course, CME, travel options, general 
information, and registration will be updated in March 
(https://www.sccm.org/Education-Center/Educational-
Programming/Multiprofessional-Critical-Care-Review). The Florida 
Chapter Annual Symposium, rescheduled from the previous year, 
will take place in October of 2022 with a mixed platform to 
accommodate members and participants with institutional or 
personal travel restrictions. This includes opportunities from 
members to submit their own research for spotlight presentations. 
Registration, lodging, vendors, and other general information will 
soon be available as the Annual Symposium Planning Committee 
gets underway. 
Even amidst COVID-19, Omicron and Delta variant-related 
restrictions, we have worked hard to invigorate our presence on 
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Annual Business Meeting Zoom Meeting link: April 14, 2022 @ 3:00 PM 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85209450139?pwd=b0I0dk5uOW11V3pxTlM3UENieHI2dz09 
Meeting ID: 852 0945 0139; Passcode: 585924 

 
Membership Monday Link: (to open the link below, click on “exit” at the upper right-hand 
corner after you click on the link) 
https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdqKTVzx_L2hyOc
SVLHkSGqZM9MEKPFjw2n6Ab71Mx1pbs2mw/viewform?usp=sf_link__;!!N7dcXh3-
ZA!JrZb2HL7o_J26WkVvK1SJIQvp8xUAtklKTKQN8SYhXESPQ0PmQV1ohrFq_C_Tc1PG
mo$ 

 
 
Committee Updates 
 
Annual Symposium Committee 
Maresa Glass, PharmD, BCCCP, FCCM  
mglass@tgh.org 

Planning is underway for the SCCM Florida Chapter 3rd Annual Symposium. Stay tuned for 
details about this full day of educational content, research abstracts, and networking 
opportunities. Mark your calendars for Saturday October 22, 2022, at the Sheraton 
Riverwalk in Tampa, Florida. 

 
Education Committee 
Radhames Ramos De Oleo, MD, MPH, MBA, FACP 
radhamesramos73@gmail.com 

The Education Committee maintains its commitment to provide critical care education for 
members of the SCCM Florida Chapter. Unfortunately, the Webinar which had been 
scheduled for March 8, 2022, had to be cancelled due to a personal conflict on that date. 
The education committee is hosting the next Webinar on May 10, 2022. For the cycle 
starting July 2022, the new Chair of the Education Committee will be Marcia Johannson 
and the Chair-Elect will be Christian Guzman. If you would like to become involved with the 
Education Committee, please contact Radhames at radhamesramos73@gmail.com. 
 

 social media platforms and restructure our regional Florida networks. 
With some lifting of restrictions, our goals are to establish smaller 
networking events near or in your communities around our state. We 
hope to see you at our monthly Educational Webinars including our 
alternating Educational and Scholarship in Progress Webinars 
(upcoming date: April 8th).  
Please allow us to highlight you or your achievements via our SCCM 
Florida Chapter Membership Monday. 
Please reach out to us on Facebook (@FLChapterSCCM), Twitter 

(@SccmFL), LinkedIn, or via email FLChapterSCCM@gmail.com). 
We look forward to seeing and meeting you at our Annual 
meeting, MCCR course, and other events. Cheers, 
Tony Sochet 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85209450139?pwd=b0I0dk5uOW11V3pxTlM3UENieHI2dz09
https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdqKTVzx_L2hyOcSVLHkSGqZM9MEKPFjw2n6Ab71Mx1pbs2mw/viewform?usp=sf_link__;!!N7dcXh3-ZA!JrZb2HL7o_J26WkVvK1SJIQvp8xUAtklKTKQN8SYhXESPQ0PmQV1ohrFq_C_Tc1PGmo$
https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdqKTVzx_L2hyOcSVLHkSGqZM9MEKPFjw2n6Ab71Mx1pbs2mw/viewform?usp=sf_link__;!!N7dcXh3-ZA!JrZb2HL7o_J26WkVvK1SJIQvp8xUAtklKTKQN8SYhXESPQ0PmQV1ohrFq_C_Tc1PGmo$
https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdqKTVzx_L2hyOcSVLHkSGqZM9MEKPFjw2n6Ab71Mx1pbs2mw/viewform?usp=sf_link__;!!N7dcXh3-ZA!JrZb2HL7o_J26WkVvK1SJIQvp8xUAtklKTKQN8SYhXESPQ0PmQV1ohrFq_C_Tc1PGmo$
https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdqKTVzx_L2hyOcSVLHkSGqZM9MEKPFjw2n6Ab71Mx1pbs2mw/viewform?usp=sf_link__;!!N7dcXh3-ZA!JrZb2HL7o_J26WkVvK1SJIQvp8xUAtklKTKQN8SYhXESPQ0PmQV1ohrFq_C_Tc1PGmo$
about:blank
about:blank
about:blank
mailto:FLChapterSCCM@gmail.com


Volume (3) Issue (1)   Spring 2022
   

 

 
Fundraising/Marketing Committee 
Marlena Fox, PharmD, BCPS, BCCCP 
marlena.fox@orlandohealth.com 

The Fundraising/Marketing Committee has significantly increased the presence of SCCM 
Florida Chapter on social media over the past year. We have been using Facebook 
(@FLChapterSCCM), Twitter (@SccmFl), and LinkedIn, in addition to SCCM Connect, to 
advertise our upcoming events, highlight our members, and bring awareness to critical care 
related events. Please make sure you are all following our social media accounts and feel 
free to reach out to us so that we can follow you as well! For pharmacy week and 
respiratory care week, we raffled off a Florida Chapter Jacket to encourage engagement 
within the Chapter. Additionally, we are going to be working on further enhancing our 
website and adding an online store for SCCM Florida Chapter merchandise in the 
upcoming months. Check it out ->->-> www.floridasccm.com.  We will be distributing 
Florida Chapter Tervis cups to all current members in the upcoming months as a way to 
thank you for your participation in our chapter! Please reach out to 
Marlena.Fox@orlandohealth.com if you are interested in joining the fundraising and 
marketing committee!  

 
Membership Committee 
AnnMarie Morrisseau, DNP, APRN, ACNP-BC 
ammorrisseau@gmail.com 

The Membership Committee continues to focus on increasing the SCCM Florida Chapter 
membership across the state of Florida. Committee goals have been to retain current 
members and recruit new members. We have also focused on expanding interprofessional 
membership among the various disciplines involved in caring for critically ill patients. The 
Membership Committee also collaborates with the State Regional Coordinator in order to 
increase chapter membership in the eight designated Florida regions. The committee is 
seeking individuals who are interested in helping us accomplish these goals. If you would 
like to serve on the membership committee, please contact AnnMarie at the following email 
address: ammorrisseau@gmail.com. 

 
Nominating Committee 
Carinda Feild, PharmD, BCPS, BCCCP 
cfeild@cop.ufl.edu 

Are you interested in serving in a leadership role with the SCCM Florida Chapter? If so, 
now is the time to learn more about the available positions. For the June 1, 2022 - May 31, 
2023 term, the following positions will be open: 
 
President elect (3 year term as president elect, president, and immediate past president) 

President elect – Serve as chair of the nominating committee, serve on executive 
committee, serve as ex-officio member of Board of Directors (BOD), preside in the 
absence of the president, and perform duties as assigned 
President – Serve as CEO of chapter, preside at BOD (ex-officio member) and 
Executive Committee Meetings- chair, works directly with SCCM Chapters Alliance 
Chair on key local and national issues 
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Immediate past president – Serve on executive committee, serve as ex-officio 
member of (BOD), Preside in the absence of the president and president elect, 
perform duties as assigned 

Secretary (2 year term) 
Serve as secretary of all BOD meetings, have custody of and maintain chapter 
records, provide notice of meetings, serve on chapter membership committee, work 
with SCCM to maintain up-to-date membership list, perform duties as assigned 
 

State Regional Coordinator (TBD – looking at 3 year term) 
Support and oversee the activities of the regional coordinators who promote 
membership, and engage membership through local educational and networking 
events. 

Board of Directors (3 year term) – 3 positions will be open. 
Oversee the functioning of the chapter, ensure the orderly transfer of the 
administration of the chapter from the retiring to the incoming officers and Board 
representatives, and formulate long-range plans for the chapter. 
 

Nominating Committee:  
Help vet the slate of candidates and assist with election process if you are not already 
serving on the Board of Directors. 
 
If you are interested in learning more about the positions and responsibilities we encourage 
you to reach out to the current leaders to learn more. 
 
If you are interested in running for a position please reach out to Carinda Feild at 
cfeild@cop.ufl.edu. 
 
Interested candidates should submit the following information: 

1. A picture of yourself so we may all be able to associate you with this position  

2. Your CV  

3. A personal statement (maximum 250 words) to be shared in association with the ballot. 
In the personal statement, please highlight your qualifications and interests in the role you 
are pursuing. 

 

Regional Updates 
State Regional Coordinator  
Melissa Santibanez, PharmD, BCCCP  
msantibanez56@gmail.com  

The primary focus of the Regional Coordinators is to promote membership among the 
Florida Chapter regions, while maintaining a cohesive focus for the chapter. This includes 
engaging the membership within each region in state-wide and regional educational and 
networking events. As the membership grows, we anticipate hosting educational events on 
a rotating schedule across the various regions, encouraging members from across the 
state to participate and network. Regional events will be regularly posted and advertised 
through the Florida Chapter website and social media accounts. 

Tervis tumblers have arrived for chapter members to express our gratitude for your service 
to critical care practice in our state! Be on the look-out for alerts from your regional 
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coordinator for tumbler distribution and to conduct our first regional needs assessment so 
that we may be better equipped to serve your regional needs over this next year! 

 

 

Please reach out if interested in serving as a regional coordinator for any of the available 
regions below or in serving as our next State Regional Coordinator! 

Regional Coordinators  
Panhandle River Region   

● Seeking an individual to serve as this region’s coordinator  
 

Suwanee River / St. John’s River Region   
● Calvin E. Tucker, PharmD, MBA, FCCM, BCPS, BCCCP  

TUCKEC@shands.ufl.edu  

West Central Region   
● Beatrice Adams, PharmD, BCPS, BCCCP   

badams@tgh.org  

East Central Region   
● Chancey Carothers, PharmD, BCCCP 

William.Carothers@orlandohealth.com 

Gulf Coast Region   
● AnnMarie Morrisseau, DNP, APRN, ACNP-BC  

ammorrisseau@gmail.com  

Treasure Coast Region   
● Seeking an individual to serve as this region’s coordinator 
 

Broward/Dade Region 
● Melissa Santibanez, PharmD, BCCCP 
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Member Spotlight 
 
We would love to feature you.  
Please copy the link below and complete a short questionnaire: 

https://forms.gle/DnCMnMmqp31uJ45y6  
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Presidential Citation Award Recipients: 
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Join the SCCM Florida Chapter! 
 

▪ Visit SCCM Florida Chapter | SCCM  

▪ If you are not an SCCM member but want to join the Florida Chapter, click 
on the link below and then do the following: 

o https://www.sccm.org/Member-Center/Join 
o Complete the SCCM Chapter Membership Application  
o Pay the $45 chapter dues  
o We highly encourage all Florida Chapter members to be involved in 

national SCCM!  
 

▪ If you are an SCCM member and wish to join the Florida Chapter, click on 
the link below and then do the following: 

o https://www.sccm.org/Member-Center/Get-Involved/Chapters 
o Under, “Choose a Chapter”, select, Florida 
o Click on, “SCCM Connect” 
o Select, Join the Chapter, select, “add to cart”, and then pay the chapter 

dues 
o Or pay the chapter dues of $45 with your annual SCCM membership 

renewal 
 

▪ For any questions, please contact us via email at flchaptersccm@gmail.com 
or find us on SCCM Connect! 

▪ Find us on Facebook – FLChapterSCCM 
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